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Hello and welcome to our Pupil Voice 

magazine! 

The children of BLJS have all contributed to  create a 

magazine by the pupils, for the pupils! Inside you 

will find quizzes, amazing facts, and some of our 

favourite memories from the year. 

We hope you will enjoy reading it! 

Thank you for electing us as your House of Lords 

this year– we’ve had a fantastic time and have been 

proud to represent our school. 

We would like to wish you all an amazing summer 

holiday and the very best of luck for next year. 

Happy holidays! 

 

The BLJS House of Lords 
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It is against the law 
to die  

in Longyearbyen,  
Norway! 

180000 bees survived 
the Notre Dame fire! 

Hippos produce a natural 
skin moisturizer and  

sunblock! 

Peas are a popular  
pizza topping in 

Brazil! 

Ravens can speak better 
than parrots!  



 
 
 

Can you guess who these     
famous logos belong to?      

Answers at the bottom of 
the page– no cheating!  

 

1. 2.

3. 4.     

5.     6.    

7.     8.   

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Guess the movie character! 

 
1.Which Disney princess sleeps for most 
of her life? 
a. Cinderella                 
b. Sleeping Beauty 
c. Belle 
 
2. Who is the main villain in Avengers 
Endgame? 
a.Thanos 
b.Hulk 
c.Venom   

 
3.Who are the main characters in Toy 
Story? 
a.Bo peep and Mr Potato Head 
b.Slinky and Forky 
c.Woody and Buzz Lightyear 
 
4.What is the name of the grey cat in 
Secret life of pets? 
a.Duke 
b.Chloe 
c.Gidget 
 

 

Answers: 

Logos: 

1. McDonalds 

2. Apple 

3. Colgate 

4. Adidas 

5.  Lego 

6. Tic tac 

7. Tommy Hilfiger 

8. Hyundai 

Characters: 

1. Sleeping Beauty 

2. Thanos 

3. Woody and Buzz Lightyear 

4. Chloe 

 



 

From Monday 17th 
June - Friday 21st 
June, 36 of the Year 
6 pupils were lucky 
enough to visit the    
Little Canada PGL 
in Ryde, Isle of 
Wight. Lots of other 
schools were also 

visiting the site at the same time 
as us. Jodie was our group leader, 
who showed us around the site 
and took us to breakfast, lunch 
and dinner. We stayed in      
Woodlands House at the top of 
the park. Our jam-packed,         
action-filled days began at 7:00 in 
the morning and ended at 9:30 at 
night. With a shoreline less than 
10 minutes from the site, we were 
able to  participate in sea 
kayaking. This was great fun,    
especially when people fell in! 
Other activities we took part in   
included: Challenge Course,     
Abseiling, Aeroball, Sensory Trail 
and many, many more. We were 
also offered the chance to spend 
our money at the PGL shop. We 
joined in with  evening activities 
like Wacky races, 
Human Cluedo, 
Campfire and on 
the last night, the 
Disco. We had a 
great time and         
everyone really 
enjoyed it! 

 
-By Charlotte A 

 

From the 25th-

27th March, 

some of Year 5     

took a trip to  

Castleton! When 

we arrived, we 

dropped off our bags and ate our lunch, 

before starting the first activity. We used 

a map to navigate the site we were   

staying at and find clues to solve the 

puzzles! After about 30 minutes, it was 

time to move groups. Next for us was 

Bow and Arrow. At 4 o’clock we got to 

see our rooms. There were two areas: 

East and West. Eventually, we were told 

which area and room number we were 

in. We had an hour until dinner to    

freshen up, get used to our rooms and 

the people in our area. We had dinner 

and then our group did gem panning. On 

day 2, we did an 8 mile walk. On the way 

back to the hostel, we stopped at the 

sweet shop. In the evening, we played 

outside and made a Pug in a Mug. On 

the last day, we made learned how to 

make a fire, cook pancakes over a fire 

and made dens. 

Overall, the trip 

was amazing! 

We really       

recommend that 

you go! 

-By Mary-Anne and Emily. 



 

 

 

 

Year 3 were very excited to go the Big Bang Science Fair at the NEC in              

Birmingham!  

We watched a show all about the human body and how it worked. 

Some of us took part in a challenge; we built a bridge out of wood 

which could hold a teddy bear! We were really pleased when it 

worked! There was also a tractor display, which we found really 

interesting. Some of the wheels were bigger than us!  

Finally, we made slime using glue, food colouring, glitter and a 

special solution to hold it all together. We were even allowed to 

take it home with us! What a brilliant day. 

-By Elliana  

On Thursday 2nd May, some of the Year 4 

children had an amazing overnight stay at the 

Sealife Centre! 

When we arrived, the first thing we did was go 

to see the penguins. We even got a chance to 

feed them! They ate different types of fish.   

After that, we visited the shark tank, which 

had different breeds of shark in, and also some stingrays. 

One of my favourite parts was the laboratory behind the scenes, where we 

saw baby jellyfish, and also dead lobsters and crabs!! 

Before going to bed, we ate our snacks and then chose a place to sleep. 

When we lay down, we could see the creatures swimming above our 

heads. It was amazing! My favourite was a huge stingray which swam 

right over us. We were too excited to sleep! 

In the morning, we had our breakfast and then visited the gift shop before 

heading back to school. It was a fantastic trip! 

-By Brogan 


